
 
P.O. Box 73, Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068 

 
August 7th, 2025 
 
2025 Community Halloween Party, Saturday, October 18th, JFK Park 
 
Preparations are well underway for this year’s Community Halloween Party, scheduled 
for Saturday, October 18th from 5-8 PM at John F. Kennedy Park, 7232 E Main St, 
Reynoldsburg. We are really looking forward to this year’s event. We will be bringing 
back all that we had last year—the hayride, bonfire, DJ, Pumpkin Patch, games with 
prizes, Treat Trail, free food and drink, the costume contest—and we will even add in a 
couple of surprises provided by our city leaders! 
 
This event always has been, and will continue to be, free to Reynoldsburg residents. 
The Reynoldsburg Community Association is deeply appreciative of the sponsor 
support and volunteer effort that enables us to put on this event. Would you kindly 
consider sponsoring us this year with an in-kind (full or partial) or monetary 
donation? 
 
Doing so allows you to provide an organizational banner for display at the party and 
recognition on our web and social media sites. It also affords you the opportunity to be 
on site and actually participate in the fun! 
 
The Reynoldsburg Community Association is registered with the IRS as a 501(c) 3 
organization making any contribution to us tax exempt. 
 
Please feel free to contact any of us below to find out more about how you can sponsor 
and/or volunteer. We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Chuck Cochran (614) 580-7218 cjcochra@fccs.us 
Anna Clenenden (614) 774-9374 Amc9473@gmail.com 
Shana French (614) 284-6838 shaeville@gmail.com 
Brett Luzader (614) 352-0577 bfluze@gmail.com 
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